
Accessibility statement 
 
This accessibility statement applies to the locationinnovation.eu website and has been prepared by 
07.12.2023. Accessibility has been assessed by the web service administrator together with 
Twoday Oy. 
 
The level of accessibility and the corrective measures taken are in accordance with the customer's 
accessibility level set by the customer. The testing and evaluation was performed in Firefox and 
Chrome browsers. Other browsers were also used to check details. 
 
The accessibility tools used for testing were as follows; on the computer, mainly in-browser screen 
readers, and on the mobile version, the Android TalkBack screen reader.  
 
The Google Lighthouse utility has been used to assess accessibility. 
 
Accessibility status 
 
The accessibility of the site has been tested to WCAG 2.1 AA level requirements. 
The website largely meets all the requirements of Level A and Level AA well. 
 
Accessibility feedback 
 
We collect feedback from users and improve the accessibility of the site. If you noticed any 
shortcomings on our site, please let us know by emailing: 
locationinnovationhub@maanmittauslaitos.fi 
 
If you are not satisfied with the response you receive, or if you do not receive a response at all 
within two weeks, please contact us. 
 
If you are not satisfied with the service or if you do not receive a satisfactory response within two 
weeks, you can report the problem to the Regional State Administrative Agencies of Southern 
Finland. 
 
Southern Finland Regional State Administrative Agencies 
Accessibility Control Unit 
https://www.webaccessibility.fi/ 
tel. 0295 016 000 

https://www.webaccessibility.fi/

